
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and a happy weekend to you all! 
This week we have been the lucky recipients of many wonderful pieces of learning     
appearing at our office door. Keep an eye on our social media for images. LKS2 have 
presented us with wonderful Science, RE and Writing (to name but a few!). Also, LKS2 
have been practising their baking skills and learning how to make bread. The school has 
smelt wonderful for the past couple of days while the ovens were quietly working their 
magic. We even got to sample the bread from 3NB—it was absolutely lovely! 
Also this week, we have had another successful, well-attended parents coffee and    
support afternoon in our Community Hub. We honestly cannot thank you enough for 
your support at these increasingly popular events. Remember, please share your ideas 
and thoughts with our team on a Wednesday afternoons so that we can sup-
port you all in the best way possible.  
Teamwork makes the dream work! Have a glorious weekend.  
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 94.5% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 1HM & 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

1HM & 5GA have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

1FA, 1HM, 3JH, 4LB & 5GA have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 91% Rec 1—93% Rec 2— 85%  1HM– 100% 1FA— 97% 2HW— 94% 2NI— 95%  3NB—92% 

3JH— 99% 4LB— 98% 4RM— 96% 5HW– 96% 5GA— 100% 6NP— 90% 6CH—93%  
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 
 

Tuesday 14th March 2023—World Maths Day 

Friday 17th March 2023—Year 1 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 17th March 2023—Red Nose Day in School  

Tuesday 28th March 2023—Easter Discos in School  

Thursday 30th March 2023—Year 2 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 31st March 2023—Year 5 Trip to Leeds Museum  

Friday 31st March 2023—School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 17th April 2023—School reopens for the Summer term  
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School Car Park 

Though the gates at the front of 

the school are open due to     

needing repair, please do not park 

in the car park when you are   

dropping off or collecting children.  

This is to ensure safety of all     

children and adults on site.   

Clubs 

There are no afterschool clubs next 

week. Clubs will resume in week 2 of 

the Summer Term. The admin team 

are working hard at getting our new 

clubs on Arbor, so watch out for that. 

Fasting 

Please ensure that your child’s class 

teacher is aware if your child is 

fasting during Ramadan.  

Easter Excitement! 

Next week, we will be celebrating Easter in school with discos, a decorated egg 

competition, the Easter Raffle and an Easter Hat competition.  

The discos and decorated Easter hat competition are on Tuesday 28th March 

2023. The discos will take place throughout the afternoon, but Y5&6 disco 

doesn't end until 4pm, so children will need picking up from the school hall. 

The decorated egg competition is on Thursday 30th March 2023.  

Please bring all entries in on the correct dates and 

take them to your classroom. The raffle will be drawn 

on Thursday also.  



 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Pantry at the Community Hub 
If you or anyone you know within the school community needs a little 
help with items of food from time to time, then please pop along to 

our Ebor Gardens Pantry. Now open every Wednesday afternoon    
during our Coffee and Parent Support workshops in the Community 

Hub 2:30 pm till 3:15pm. 

(Families can access our Community Hub Pantry once in a three-month period) 
 

Uniform Exchange 
If you need any school uniform, footwear or clothing please call in 

and have a look at our Uniform Exchange.—also open every     
Wednesday during our Coffee and Parent Support afternoons. If you 

have any unwanted clothing in good condition that you no longer 
want, then please also drop this off with the admin team for our swap 

shop! 
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Certificate winners this week... 
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